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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

	
Wednesday,	May	14	
Happy	Mother’s	Day!	

	
Tuesday,	May	16	

Skate	Night	
It’ll	be	a	Luau	Party	

	
Wednesday,	May	17	

Walk	to	School	Wednesday	
(7:40	AM)	

	
Thursday,	May	18	

PTO	Meeting	@	4:30	PM	
Senior	Awards	Reception	for	the	

Arthur	Prosek	Scholarship	
recipients	@	5:30	PM	

	
Sunday,	May	21	

Spring	Road	School	Timber	
Rattler	Game	

Spring	Road	Students	in	
attendance	sing	the	National	

Anthem	
	

Wednesday,	May	24	
Walk	to	School	Wednesday		
(last	one	for	this	school	year)	

	
Friday,	May	26	&		
Monday,	May	29	

NO	School	
	

Tuesday,	May	30	

Lunch with  
Fox Crossing Police 

 

Congratulations to Blake 
Dorschner (KFrost) and Eli 
DeDeker (2Borths) for winning 
lunch with Officer Jason Weber 
and Chief Tim Seaver.  Blake and 
Eli collected pledges for the Fun 
Run totaling between $150 & $199 
to be eligible for this prize.  
 

Each student selected a friend to 
enjoy this special date; Jaelyn 
Schafer (KFrost) & Tyler Meylink 
(2Borths).  Students were picked 
up at Spring Road School, and 
escorted to lunch by Officer Weber 
and Chief Seaver.  
 

Thanks, Blake & Eli for supporting 
the addition of all-inclusive 
playground equipment.  Thanks to 
the Fox Crossing Police for 
providing this special event! 

Lunch	with	Fox	Crossing	Firefighters	
	

Alissa	Ebel-Anklam	(2Kalmerton)	and	
Brayden	Milbrodt	 (3Chaney)	 are	 the	
winners	 of	 lunch	 with	 Fox	 Crossing	
Firefighters.	 	 Alissa	 and	 Brayden	
collected	 between	 $150	 &	 $199	 of	
pledges	for	the	Fun	Run	to	be	eligible	
for	this	prize.			
	

Amya	 White	 and	 Kaden	 Weyenberg	
will	be	 joining	 the	winners	 for	 lunch	
with	 Fox	 Crossing	 Firefighters	 on	
Friday,	May	19.		All	four	students	will	
be	picked	up	at	Spring	Road	School	in	
a	firetruck	and	eating	lunch	at	the	fire	
station.		
	

Thanks,	 Alissa	 and	 Brayden	 for	
supporting	 our	 all-inclusive	
playground	 project.	 	 Thank	 you	 in	
advance	 to	 the	 Fox	 Crossing	 Fire	
Department	for	providing	this	special	
event!	

	
Square 1 Art 

 

Thank you to all who participated in the Square 1 Art fundraiser!  We raised 
over $1,800.  Thank you to Mr. Linstedt for working with our students to 
create these special memories for family members to cherish for years to 
come.  Thank you to Alanna Smith, Roxann Barrow, and Sheila Brucks for 
helping with the process.  Another thank you to Amy McNulty for 
coordinating this fundraiser for our school.  All orders have been picked up or 
sent home with students.  Additional items can be ordered online, and 
shipped to your home.  If you are interested in ordering but cannot locate your 
child’s code, email SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com.   



	
	
	

	
	

6th Annual Fun Run 
 

On Wednesday, May 31, from 1:00-3:00 PM, Spring Road students and staff will be 
participating our 6th annual Fun Run/Walk.  All families are invited to run or walk the course 
with us.  Please consider joining us for this event. If interested in joining us. please RSVP 
your attendance by completing the bottom portion of the bright pink paper that was sent 
home with your child today (5/12). If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Roxann Barrow at 
rbarrow@neenah.k12.wi.us. 
 

The students in grades K-2 will run or walk 1.3 miles in our neighborhood at 1:00 PM.  These 
students will listen to a bike safety program sponsored by Safe Routes to School following 
their run/walk.  Students in grades 3-5 will start the afternoon in the gym for the bike 
safety program, and begin the run/walk at approximately 2:00 PM.  Students in grades 3-5 
can extend their run/walk to 2.6 miles if they choose. 

Tickets – home on Monday, 5/15 
 

Students that completed the 
required reading for Fang’s 
Reading Program & the Six Flags 
Reading Program will receive their 
ticket(s) on Monday, May 15.  
 

Reminder the Spring Road School 
Family T-Rat game is Sunday, May 
21. Spring Road students in 
attendance will be leading the 
National Anthem. 
	

Bingo, Books & Bites 
 
Thank you to all of the families that attended our 1st Family 
Night of Bingo, Books & Bites.  The event was a great 
success as a result of your participation.   
 

Special thank you to our volunteers (and child’s grade & 
teacher or school): Charleen Davis (3Jensen), Anna 
Sherman (KRoberts), and Amanda Thompson (4K) for 
leading Bingo; Michelle McGlin (1Rowe), Jamie Koslowski 
(2Kalmerton) and Julie Trams (Shattuck) for running the 
BOGO Book Fair; and Michelle Milbrodt (3Chaney) for selling 
City Tins.  Thank you to Mrs. Barrow for coordinating the food 
tasting in the cafeteria.   
	

Neenah	Basketball	Hoop	Sweepstakes	
	

The	 Neenah	 Girls	 Hoops	 Club	 is	 sponsoring	 a	 basketball	 hoop	 giveaway.	 	 One	 girl	 from	 each	 grade	
(Kindergarten	through	5th)	in	the	Neenah	Joint	School	District	(NJSD)	has	a	chance	to	win	this	hoop	for	free.		
Students	(females	only)	must	register	for	this	sweepstakes,	and	must	attend	an	NJSD	elementary	school.		
	

To	 enter:	 register	 online	 at	 http://www.neenahgirlsbbc.com/	 or	 fill	 out	 the	 paper	 form	 (available	 in	
newsletter	attachments	or	by	request	in	our	school	office)	&	return	it	to	Hoop	Giveaway	c/o	Andy	Braunel	
1058	Patrick	Court	Neenah,	WI	54956.			
	

By	entering	and	accepting	this	prize,	winner	agree	to	adhere	to	the	requirements	of	this	sweepstakes:	keep	
&	use	the	hoop	for	a	minimum	of	2	years	or	reimburse	the	Neenah	Girls	Hoops	Club	the	cost	of	the	hoop	
(retail	value	of	$899.99).		No	purchase	necessary	to	enter	or	win!		


